From: Meredith Flynn

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:46:50 AM

Meredith Flynn
1 Langdon Park Road
Plymouth, NH 03264

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The proposed northern pass line through the many small towns of NH is an abomination. This project
would greatly negatively effect the quality of life of residents of these towns as well as greatly harming
many small businesses.

This project is a very important issue to all of my friends and neighbors and we all agree it is a very
BAD plan. Thank you,

Meredith Flynn

Plymouth

Sincerely,
Meredith Flynn
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